
Hay 1, 1985 

Docket No.: 50-206 
LS05-85- 05-003 

Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering 
Safety and Licensing Department 
Southern California Edison Company 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Post Office Box 800 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Dear Mr. Baskin: 

SUBJECT: SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, UNIT 1 - DRAFT 
(NUREG-0829) INTEGRATED PLANT SAFETY ASSESSMENT REPORT RpsP7- ̂  

A copy of our Draft Report, NUREG-0829, the Integrated Plant Safety Assessment 
report, for the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 is enclosed.  
The report documents our review completed under the Systematic Evaluation 
Program.  

The review has provided for (1) an assessment of the significance of differences 
between current technical positions on selected safety issues and those that 
existed when the San Onofre, Unit 1 plant was licensed, (2) a basis for deciding 
on how these differences should be resolved in an integrated plant review, and 
(3) a documented evaluation of plant safety. Equipment and procedural changes 
have been identified as a result of the review. It is expected that the final 
version of this report and its supplements will form part of the bases for 
considering the issuance of a full-term operating license in place of the existing 
provisional operating license.  

Also enclosed is a related Notice of Availability which has been forwarded to the 
Office of the Federal Register for publication.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by/ 

6505130332 85050 John A. Zwolinski, Chief a 
P PDR Operating Reactors Branch #5 5> 

Division of Licensing 

Enclosures: 
1. NUREG-0829 (Draft Report) 
2. Notice 
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